
 

Info Flash - Important Client Information 

Date: 02/09/2019 

Update of  Test-Environment (homologation/UAT) 
Dear client, 

 

Due to business reason, we are scheduling an update of the entire test environment in order to copy 
current setups and information from production environment. 

 

For this reason, the test environment (homologation / UAT) will not be available  

from Monday September 9th, 2019 08:00h (LUX)  

to Sunday September 15th, 2019 24:00 (LUX). 

 

Be aware that the current information in test environment will be overwritten. Thus every fund, prices, 
setups, documents, user logins etc. will be identical than the current ones in production.  

The password related to your login in homologation will be reset once the update done. It will be set to the 
same one we used the last time we did such an operation. This is because of security reasons, as the 
passwords are not taken from production environment.  

 

Note that all the opened test cases will be lost. There is no impact on the production environment before, 
during and after the update and there are no additional third party actions required. 

 


